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     Friday 8th April 2022 

Wraparound Care 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

With the sad news that the Wheatpatch Club is unfortunately having to 

close, and having been asked by some parents/carers about wraparound 

provision, we would like to find out what need there is in our community for a 

paid wraparound service (paid before/after-school childcare).  

 

We would appreciate it if you could take a couple of minutes to fill in the 

survey (the link can be found below).  Please be as specific within your 

answers as you possibly can to support us in being able to analyse your 

needs and requirements.  

 

Please submit a response by Monday 25th April, 9:00am.  

 

Please use this link to be taken through to the survey: 

https://forms.gle/Lx3MVqH8U1SBVnAY7  

 

Thank you 

 

James Ridd 

 

Deputy Headteacher 
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